
 

Arrival and Departure Times - Update 
Friday 12 June 2020 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Firstly we would like to thank you for your continued support and flexibility during this time, and in 
particular, our drop off and pick up times. 

From Monday (15 June 2020), we are now able to begin to ease the arrival and departure times for our 
students. 

However, we still need to maintain our “kiss and drop” approach as the Department of Education 
continues to state that only essential visitors are allowed on site. 

What will this look like? 

9:00am the main gate will be open and students can enter. The gate will not be opened prior so please do 
not arrive before 9:00am. 

3:30pm normal finish time for ALL students. Again, parents are to remain outside the gate for their child. 

3/4A, 4/5M and 5/6K will exit through the gate near the bus stop. 

2/3S, K/1R and KB will exit through the main gate. 

We thank you for your cooperation and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school. 

 

Thank you, 

Miss K. Roe  
Principal (Relieving)  
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